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PUBLIC NOTICE
THE FOUNDATION FOR PUBLIC BROADCASTING IN GEORGIA, INC.

APRIL 20, 2016 MEETING
HAS BEEN CANCELED

THE NEXT MEETING WILL BE HELD
WEDNESDAY, JULY 20, 2016 AT 9:30 AM

GEORGIA PUBLIC BROADCASTING
BOARD RooM
260 14™ STREET, NW,
ATLANTA, GEORGIA

FOR FURTHER INFORMATION CONTACT:
TIFFANY BROWN RIDEAUX
DIRECTOR, BOARD DEVELOPMENT & COMMUNITY RELATIONS
(404) 685-2389




